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16, 1990

BOYS VILLAGE Board Members

JIM PETRI

SUBJECT: CHILD PROTECTIVE SERVICES (CPS) INVESTIGATION

Marlin asked that I write this letter to you.

As mentioned during our Board meelting on Wednesday,
August 8th, a report from us was filed with CP3
alleging sexual abuse of one of our boys to another
one. As a result, BOYS VILLAGE is In the mjdﬁt of
a thorough investigation. The findings, or outcone,
are not vet kpnown., It may take some Time before

all of this is resolved.

Thers is a potential, depending on the findings,
that parvents, guardians, lawyers, press, ﬂtve, may
hecome aware of this JﬂVuu%;qquorg The state
seems Lo be a proponent of ours rather Tthan an
opponent.  However, 1 would atlonq1y enconradge
your prayens on bhehalf of BOYS VILLAGE and this

i : gation.

Marlin has agreed that I should be the only spokes-
wan to these people concerning the investigation
inside of BOYS VILLAGE and, 1f necessary, Jan

Oison bhe the spokesman for the Board. As Tthis
situwation unravels T will certainly notlfy you of
the outcoms.

Thank vou for all of your time and commitment to our
boys and thelr familiesm. dGod bless you.



